
Dear Editor 

I have already reviewed the article, and I have verified that the authors have made most of 

the requested corrections, so for me the article is ready to be accepted and continue with the 

publication process. However, and as a recommendation, the authors to be more careful when 

talking about surface seismicity associated with these translithospheric structures/faults. If 

they are going to continue working on this type of structures, please be more rigorous when 

talking about seismicity and not just naming, without clear evidence of seismicity, that these 

faults present seismicity. 

 

Best regard and thanks for all. 

 

 


